
JEFFERSON CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

__________________________________________ 
NOTICE OF 

BOARD POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING  
 

The Board Policy Review Committee, made up of Board Members John Ruth, Pam 
Murray, and Rich AuBuchon along with Superintendent Larry Linthacum, Legal 
Counsel Penney Rector, and Chief Financial/Operating Officer Jason Hoffman, 
will meet in open session to study MSBA and district recommended revisions to 
certain board policies.  The policies and recommendations will then be proposed 
for adoption to the entire board at a future board meeting.  The Committee will 
meet on Thursday, December 8, 2016, beginning at 8:00 a.m. in a conference room 
at the Administrative Offices of the Jefferson City Public Schools, 315 East 
Dunklin Street, Jefferson City, Missouri.  
  

Dated this 5nd day of December 2016  
 
 
 
Posted at ____ p.m.  

 
_____________________________ 
Stephanie Sappenfield, Secretary 
Board of Education  


